From: Marci Easton

Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 11:49 PM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: Public Transportation London

Dear Councillor, city staff,

I am writing to share my thoughts on my London's public transportation system as well my hopes for my London in the future.

I am not a current user of our bus system, I do drive. I am truly not sure if this will change for me, but I am in my mid 50's and understand BRT as originally proposed was not really for me, it is for my children and my grandchildren - so those who are still here (three have moved away stating lack of progress in London as the reason) can hopefully live in a progressive, dynamic London in the future.

I would strongly urge you to reconsider and return to the original BRT proposal, I urge each of you to consider not the impact of doing so today but instead the impact of not doing so tomorrow.

Marci Allen-Easton

Sent from my iPhone